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In an effort to support the goals that have been identified by the Board as essential to the 
accomplishment of the MPS Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during September 2019 included 
the following: 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

• On September 3, attended an event marking the first day of school at Parkside 
Elementary 

• On September 18, met with leaders of the Milwaukee Music Education Association 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

• On August 29, attended a meeting of the executive board of Milwaukee Succeeds 

• On September 5, attended the ribbon-cutting ceremony at the Pulaski athletic field 

• On September 6, attended the ribbon-cutting ceremony at the Vincent athletic field 

• On September 10, was interviewed by National Public Radio about MPS’s Safe Haven 
policy 

• On September 11, met with students at the youth summit sponsored by United Way for 
Community School students. 

• On September 23, gave the opening remarks at an United Way event celebrating 
Community School coordinators 

• On September 24, attended meetings of Marquette’s Black Student Union, Marquette’s 
NAACP, and Marquette’s African Student Council with Superintendent Posley. 

* * * * *  


